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MEMORANDUM 

 

July 11, 2012 

 

TO:  Members of the Mid-Valley Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

 

RE:  Change in Program Location and Calendar  

 

 

Historically, the SAIL students have followed the school calendars of the affiliated community colleges.  

The ToTAL Program, although they serve the same age students, have followed the D303 calendar because 

of its location in the MJC building.  Now that both of the programs will be relocating to the Shelby 

Building, it makes sense to change the calendars of both programs to follow the community colleges. 

 

 


